Somera, Alisa (BOS)

From: Laxamana, Junko (BOS)

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 9:27 AM
Subject: RE: Amendment: Item 32 (BLA COLA)
Hi Alisa,

Item 32 was presented with the department’s FY 2021-22 & 2022-23 budget in June because it has a budgetary
impact. As a result, the item was not approved by June 30, 2021 and we are now requesting to add “retroactive” for the
COLA to be effective July 1, 2021.

Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thank you,

Junko Laxamana

Deputy Director, Administration & Finance
Board of Supervisors

415-554-7704

junko.laxamana@sfgov.org



